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Recommended action: ___ Information only 

    ___ Presentation/discussion 

    ___ Discussion/action by committee 

    _X_ Discussion/action by board of education 

    ___ Presentation/action next meeting  

Recommendation(s):      

The Advancement Office recommends approval of a $10,000 grant from the Shorewood 

Foundation to support lighting improvements in the theater at Shorewood High School.   

 

Purpose:   

The Shorewood Foundation has generously provided a $10,000 grant to Shorewood School 

District for new theater lighting at Shorewood High School.  

 

Background:   

Since 1964, the Shorewood Foundation has provided a way for Shorewood residents and friends 

to support the community's institutions, facilities, and services. 

Shorewood Foundation has also generously provided support this year for the Atwater Centennial 

playground campaign, the Lake Bluff tennis courts campaign, and improvements to our library.  

The Shorewood Foundation funds associated with this grant will support new lighting in the 

theater front house.  


